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TERM 3 WEEK 6 

Wednesday 29/08/2018 

NEWSLETTER 
Braidwood Road             Phone 4849 4418 

Tarago NSW 2580                  Fax: 4849 4462 

Email:  tarago-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

This Week at Tarago Public School 

up to date details in case of an   

emergency.  

K-2 News 

Don't forget to check the topic for 

news for next week. It can be 

found on page 2 of the newsletter. 

Book Club 

Book Club catalogue Issue # 6 is 

attached. Remember to use the 

LOOP ordering system. If you still 

have a voucher from last years 

Presentation, please remember to 

submit order form and voucher at 

the school office.  

Kindergarten Orientation 

Kindergarten Orientation begins 

Term 4 Week 1. this is for students 

commencing school in 2019. This 

will run until Week 5 on each  

Tuesday. Children need to be at 

the school by 9.20am with a piece 

of fruit or vegetable for ‘Crunch N 

Sip’, a drink and their lunch.      

Orientation finishes at 12.10pm at 

the end of lunch. Children need to 

wear clothing appropriate to a 

school environment which includes 

enclosed shoes.  

Book Fair 

This years Book Fair was run last 

week, we hope you all had the 

chance to browse the wonderful 

selection of books on offer. Thank 

to the families that purchased books 

throughout the week, we will display 

all books received on commission 

from sales as soon as they have 

been catalogued.  

Assembly 

The first Assembly for Term 3 was 

held last Thursday in the K-2 room. 

It was pleasing to see so many   

parents and grandparents in       

attendance to share in the students 

achievements. Congratulations to 

all award recipients, especially 

those with multiple Achievement 

Awards. 
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Student Emergency Details  

Attached to this newsletter is the 

Student Emergency Contact Details 

Report for your child. Please read it 

carefully and check for correctness, 

please mark any necessary   

changes in red pen (or any brightly 

coloured pen), this will ensure that 

all student details are correct. It is 

imperative that we have the most 

P&C Meeting 

The next P&C Meeting, will  be 

held on Tuesday 4th September  

2018 at 3.30pm.  Please come 

along and consider how you can 

help and support the students of 

Tarago Public School in 2018. 

Library 

Our Library will be opened each 
Monday and Tuesday at recess 
for   borrowing. 

Please remember to 
bring your library bag. 

♦ Aspiration  ♦ Responsibility  ♦ Respect 

Calendar of 
Events 2018 

Term 3 

Friday 14th           
September Regional 
Athletics @ AIS    
Canberra. 

Friday 28th           
September Last day 
of Term 3. 

Term 4 

2019 Kindergarten    
Orientation  will    
commence Tuesday 
Week 1. 

Tuesday 13th            
November School 
Photos. 

Thursday 13th        
December        
Presentation Evening. 

Wednesday 19th     
December last day of 
school for students. 
Friday 21st December 
last day of school for 
staff. 
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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Term 3 2018 

Week 7 

03/09 - 07/09 

 

 

 

 

P&C Meeting 

3.30pm 

 

Tennis  

 
 

Student Banking 

 

 

Term 3 2018 

Week 7 

10/09 - 14/09 

 

 

 

 

 

Tennis 

Book Club     

Orders Due 

 

Student Banking 

 

 

Coming Up 

News From 3-6 
3-6 completing their 
line following robot.  
 

Mr Katen 

K-2 News Topics Week 7:  

Draw a picture of something you like 

doing at school. Tell the class what the 

activity is and why it makes you feel 

good.  

Let’s help support our farmers and have a 

bit of fun at the same time!!! 

All students (and teachers) are encouraged to 

dress as a farmer this Friday 31st August and 

bring a donation of $5.00 for this worthy 

cause. Let’s dress to impress as I’m sure there 

will be a photo opportunity as well!!! 

 
 

Book Fair 2018 
Our annual Book Fair will end tomorrow with a 
lucky draw. Four lucky students who purchased a 
book or books will win a book of their choice. 
Thank you for supporting this valuable event. Our   
library resources grow bigger annually due to your 
support.  



Term 3 Week 5 Assembly 

 
Multiple 
Award 

Winners 

↓ Athletics Ribbon Winners and our Victorious Relay Team  

Lots of 
Birthdays 

too !! 
 
 



School Website 

www.tarago-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 

Have you looked at the schools website lately? If you 

misplace your newsletter, you can always find the 

most recent copy on our schools website. The       

calendar also has important dates and reminders on it 

and the photo gallery is updated when   interesting 

things are happening at the school. It is a great way to 

keep informed as to what is going on in our school.  

News from K-2 
In the K-2 classroom 

throughout Science we have been 

exploring living things and their 

needs. At the start of the week we 

planted Alfalfa sprouts in plastic cups 

with stockings for lids. We are caring 

for them everyday and even keeping 

a sprout diary. We can't wait to show 

you how they grow. Stay tuned for a 

progress photo next week. They will 

be very tasty on sandwiches I'm sure! 

Miss Shaw 

Book Week, Book Fair and Author Visit !! Tarago Public School was 
lucky enough to have a      
special visitor during Book Fair 
and Book Week. One of our 
very own locals has now     
become an Author !! The 
school welcomed Gill      
Shepherd, the lady who wears 
many hats, most notably as 
bus driver and fireman. She 
now proudly wears the hat of 
Author and shared her       
wonderful book ‘Buddy’ with 
us. Gill also read a book called 
Tod the Frog to the K-2 class, 
this was written by an 8yr old 
girl !! 

Gill pictured with her book ↓ 


